Pakeman
Primary School

SHINE o

Hornsey Road, Holloway, London. N7 6DU. Telephone: 020 7607 2575. Fax 020 7609 8147

8" January 2015/ 68
Dear Parent/ Carer,

Happy new year! | hope you all had a wonderful holiday and that 2015 has started well. Our first
SHINE session will be this Saturday, 10" January. We look forward to welcoming everybody
back.

Last session:

Before Christmas, we had our end-of-term outing to the Natural History Museum and ice-rink.
Apologies that we didn’t have longer on the ice; even so, we witnessed some impressive skating!
We then explored the dinosaurs and other exhibits in the museum.

This term:
Our theme for this term is ‘Being British’. We look forward to some interesting sessions and trips in
the weeks ahead. Watch this space...

Please remember...

Doors open at 09.45am and we ask you to ensure your children arrive at Pakeman by 09.50am at
the latest. If your child is unable to attend for any reason, please contact me in the school office on
0207 6072575.

Best wishes
A &\\\?.MAR/(Q
Hannah Leadbeater (Project Manager) SN
Headteacher: Lynne Gavin NPQH, MA, B.Ed (Hons)
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